
 
	  
 
 
 

At WARD Funeral Homes  
your memories matter.  
As a family-owned funeral home 
for four generations, we have 
the experience and outstanding 
service to honour the life of your 
loved one with care and integrity.

 Honour the Life of your Loved One at 
Weston Chapel’s New Reception Facility 

The WARD family is pleased to provide you with another way to honour the memory of your 
loved one with the opening of a new reception facility at our historic Weston Chapel. The new 
reception facility provides your family with the choice of a convenient location to gather following 
a service in our Chapel OR the option to hold your memorial service with your reception.

• The elegant, comfortable room includes the latest technology 

• Catering can be coordinated by our team or you can choose to bring in your own food

• The new reception facility is available during the day and evenings, seven days a week

2035 Weston Road - 416-241-4618 or 1-888-836-6792

wardfuneralhome.com


